
african boxthorn

Residents of the South Burnett

This is African boxthorn.

African boxthorn invades pastures 
and reduces profitability. It forms 
dense impenetrable, spiny thickets, 
which hinders stock mustering, 
accessibility, and bushwalking.

You can help stop the spread of this 
weed by:

1.	 Learning how to identify and 
control African boxthorn.

2.	 Checking your property for 
suspicious weeds.

3.	 Reporting any African boxthorn 
sighting to the South Burnett 
Regional Council on 07 41899100 
or email: info@sbrc.qld.gov.au.

Let’s eradicate African Boxthorn from 
the South Burnett Region.
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